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November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Re: Year 9 GCSE Options Evening 

 

 

I would like to invite you to the GCSE Options Evening on Monday 6th January 2020 at 7pm in the 

School Hall. The evening is specifically for students in Year 9 and their parents. 

 

We are approaching the time when students will, for the first time in their education, have some degree 

of flexibility in what they will study. 

 

The aims of the evening are for students and parents to: 

 

● Find out about the GCSE Year 10 & 11 curriculum 

● Find out what is involved in studying particular subjects in Years 10 & 11. 

● Be aware of the advice and guidance available from the school and other sources 

● Be aware of the timescales for making choices about Key Stage 4 study. 

 

The evening will include the following parts: 

 

●  A presentation by me about the options process and how to complete the options form 

●  A question and answer session with Ms Darnton and me. 

●  An opportunity to ask individual questions at the end of the evening 

 

You will be able to leave after the formal presentation if you do not have any questions. 

 

 

Please register your attendance here by no later than 6th December 2019. 

 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
 

Dr E.J.Newbold 

Deputy Headteacher 
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